DMC/DC/F.14/Comp. 279/2/2005/




    10th February, 2006 

ORDER
The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint from the office of PWD Circle -2, Kasturba Gandhi Marg, New Delhi, alleging professional misconduct on the part of Dr. S.K. Jindal of  Jindal Ultrasound Scan Centre, 210, New Swastik Society, Sector-9, Rohini, Delhi – 110 085 in issuing medical certificate for six months duration (advising rest) on eight occasions between 2.4.1996 to 28.9.1999, to one Shri Ghansham Das, an employee with NDMC.

Dr. S.K. Jindal was given an opportunity on 27th January, 2006 at 3.00 pm to answer all questions pertaining to this enquiry.  Dr. S.K. Jindal did not appear on the date and time appointed for hearing.  He, however, sent his reply.  The reply of Dr. S.K. Jindal was found to be unsatisfactory.  It is observed that it is improper for a physician to issue medical certificates of such nature.  A warning is issued to Dr. S.K. Jindal.  Complaint stands disposed.

(Dr. S.K. Khattri)

Secretary

Copy to :-

1) Dr. S.K. Jindal, Jindal Ultrasound Scan Centre, 210, New Swastik Society, Sector-9, Rohini, Delhi – 110 085

2) Shri Hanuman Prasad Meena, Superintending Engineer, Office of the Superintending Engineer, PWD Circle-2, Govt. of NCT of Delhi, Curzon Road Barracks, K.G. Marg, New Delhi – 110 001.

